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Antidrug Program Manager

South Bay Helicopter Service, Inc.
19990 Skywest Dr., Bldg. 1
Hayward, CA 94541

Dear Antidrug Program Manager:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has approved South
Bay Helicopter Service, Inc.'s enclosed antidrug
plan/alcohol misuse preventilion program certification
statement, which you submitted for FAA review.

The FAA's antidrug regulations apply to certificate holders
under 14 CFR Part 121 and 135 and to operators under Section
135.1(c). Since South Bay Helicopter Service, Inc.'s Part
135 certificate is pending, the FAA will not consider its
antidrug plan to be activated until we are notified that the
air carrier certificate has been issued. Please advise US
of the air carrier certificate number as soon as it 1is
issued to you so that we may activate your antidrug plan.
Your notification should be sent Co:

Cagsandra Bradshaw

Program Analysis Branch

Office of Aviation Medicine
Federal Aviation Administration
800 Independence Ave., SW
Washington, D.C. 20591

Sincerely, -

Diane J. Wood
Manager, Drug Abatement Division
Office of Aviation Medicine

Enclosure

cc: AMS



